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Public Safety Committee 8/17/2021 

Committee of the Whole 

Public Safety Committee 
Tuesday, August 17, 2021 

7:00 a.m. 

Village Conference Room 
 

Attendance  
Committee Members:  

Timothy Nugent, Mayor X 

Timothy Boyce, Trustee X 

Todd Crockett, Trustee   X 

Diane Dole, Trustee   X 

Joel Gesky, Trustee X 

Sam Martin, Trustee  

Wendell Phillips, Trustee X 

Other attendees:  

Chris LaRocque, Village Administrator X 

Jim Hanley, Supt of Public Works   

Al Swinford, Chief of Police X 

Ryan Marion, Building Official  X 

Sarah Marion, Marketing Director X 

Sheila Martin, Treasurer  X 

Darla Hurley, Deputy Village Clerk X 

 

Trustee Dole called the meeting to order at 7:00 a.m. 
 

A motion was made by Trustee Gesky, seconded by Trustee Dole, to approve the minutes of the July 14, 2021 as 

presented; motion carried by voice vote.  All ayes, no nays. 
 

No Public Participation  
 

Items for Discussion: 

▪ Animal Control Ordinance – Chief Swinford introduced Mr. Gary Baughan, the Animal Control Officer for 

the Manteno Police Department.  Mr. Baughan presented a sample ordinance that Lt. Lockwood had found 

concerning the feeding of wild animals.  Mr. Baughan would like to see this type of ordinance instituted in the 

village which would allow him to fine and enforce the feeding of wild animals.  The department had received 

a complaint about a resident on Janesse Ct. who is feeding wild animals.  The resident was leaving a very large 

amount of feed in their front and back yards.  The language will be sent to the Village Attorney to prepare an 

ordinance.   

 

▪ Significant Case Update –   Chief Swinford gave update on the homicide case. The  investigation is winding 

down, still awaiting lab results, fingerprints and phone records.   

 

▪ Monthly Stats – Chief Swinford presented the stats for July 2021. 

 

▪ Personnel Update -  The three new officers are on their second week of training at the academy.  Officer 

Brandt has started and will be getting her uniforms today.  A new crossing guard has been hired so that four 

positions are now covered.  A new application was also received yesterday.   

 

A motion by Mayor Nugent and seconded by Trustee Boyce to adjourn the meeting at 7:14 a.m.  Voice vote – all ayes. 
 

Minutes respectfully submitted by Darla Hurley, Deputy Village Clerk 


